School Bus Safety Week Resolution

Whereas, School Bus Safety Week is celebrated throughout the
United States during the week of October 20-24, 2025; and

Whereas, School Bus Safety Week recognizes the importance of
transporting students safely to and from school and school activities;
and

Whereas, transportation staff members are valuable members of the
educational team; and

Whereas, the expert assistance of transportation staff members is
especially important in the activities and operations of a school district;
and

Whereas, those staff members are diligent in safely transporting our
students and staff;

Therefore, be it resolved that the Trustees of the Lamar Consolidated
Independent School District declare October 20-24, 2025, as School
Bus Safety Week in the Lamar Consolidated Independent School
District.

Adopted this 16th day of September 2025 by the Board of Trustees.

Jacci Hotzel, President

Suzanne Box, Secretary
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